
 

 

 

 

Feedback: DOD Special Departmental Bargaining 

Chamber - 19 December 2024 
 

Draft Policy on dress guidelines for PSAP in the DOD   

The employer tabled above mentioned Draft Policy for Public Service Act Personnel (PSAP) in the DOD 

aiming to regulate and standardise the way of dressing to maintain a good image of the department. 

Upon tabling the same, the parties agreed that labour will submit inputs on or before 20 March 2025.  

Members are thus invited to submit their inputs on or before 12 March 2024 to the National Chairperson 

by email: mosiua2.kali@gmail.com, copy Velucia.Maluleke@psa.co.za and Zamani.Dladla@psa.co.za 

 

NMOG process affecting the DOD    

The PSA alerted the employer that the department was affected by the reconfiguration of departments as 

announced by the President in the 7th administration. The PSA raised concern that consultations are yet 

to ensue whilst the affected department has resumed engagement about the NMOG under the auspices 

of NMOG. However, the employer responded that only Denel was affected. Further, Denel is not under 

the jurisdiction of GPSSBC. The PSA noted and welcomed the response.  

 

The PSA wishes all members a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF DEFENCE (DOD) 

19-12-2024 
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